From: Wanda Mehrhoff <Wanda.Mehrhoff@house.mo.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Eastlick, Jay; Silvey, Ryan

Subject: Letter from Representative Tom Hannegan
Attachments: Letter to PSC - Final.pdf

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please ignore the first letter. Working from home makes access to files a little more challenging. This one has all the information
including Rep. Hannegan’s letterhead

Thank you!
Wanda



